
OXFORD TOWN BOARD MEETING
Wednesday, November 21, 2018

Town & Village Hall

A Special  meeting  of  the Oxford Town Board was called  to  order  by Supervisor  Lawrence
Wilcox at 7:30 pm at the Village Hall for the purpose of acting on employment applications for a
Truck Driver and a Town Superintendent of Highways and any other business that may lawfully
come before the Board. Notice of the special meeting was posted in the Town Clerk’s office and
Town of Oxford website.

Present were:
Supervisor: Lawrence Wilcox
Council: Ron Charles

Alan Davis
John Hofmann
Carl Koenig 

Town Clerk: James Hemstrought Jr.

Others Present: William Pinney

BUSINESS:

Lawrence  Wilcox,  Supervisor,   recommended  William  Pinney  for  the  Superintendent  of
Highways position. Motion was made by Alan Davis and seconded by Carl Koenig to appoint
William Pinney as the Superintendent of Highways for the term November 26, 2018 through
December 31, 2019. Motion carried with 5 Ayes.

The Town Board  went  over  the  applications  for  the  position  of  Motor  Equipment  Operator
(MEO). After discussion, the decision was made to let  the new Superintendent of Highways
recommend the appointment following interviews with applicants that qualify for the position.

Supervisor  Wilcox  suggested  that  the  December  Town Board  meeting  be  held  on  the  third
Wednesday, December 19, 2018 since he will be out of the State on the second Wednesday. The
Board agreed to the change and notices will be posted.

No other business being brought before the Board, motion was made by John Hofmann and
seconded by Ron Charles to adjourned the Special Meeting at 8:21 pm. Motion carried with 5
Ayes.

James W. Hemstrought Jr.
Town Clerk


